
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Reminder of Nunavut Hunting Regulations 

 

Date:  October 17, 2018 

Nunavut-wide                                    30 sec            

 

The Department of Environment would like to remind Nunavummiut to review applicable 

wildlife regulations before hunting. 

 

In Nunavut, it is prohibited to use rimfire ammunition, as well as ammunition of less than 

5.56 mm in diameter when hunting big game. Hunters must also make sure not to waste 

or abandon harvested animals. This includes the edible portions as well as the hide of 

the animal(s).  

 

Wildlife regulations are in place to ensure the ethical and sustainable harvesting of 

wildlife in Nunavut. It is the responsibility of all harvesters to know and follow the 

regulations.  

 

Pick up a copy of the 2018-2019 Summary of the Nunavut Hunting Regulations at your 

local Wildlife office or go to: Summary of the Nunavut Hunting Regulations   
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